
NOTICE OF REPUBLICAN PRIMARY ELECTION  

BALLOT PROCESSING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Rich County Clerk’s Office will process  

ballots at the Courthouse from 3 PM to 5 PM on the following dates: 

• Thursday, June 13th 

• Tuesday, June 18th 

• Thursday, June 20th 

On Election Day, June 25, 2024, ballots will be processed from 6 PM to 9 PM 
as deemed necessary.  

 

The Public is invited to observe the process on any day as noted above.  
Please be aware that the process might not take the fully allotted time. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office at 435-793-2415.  

 

Dated this 10th day of June 2024  

 
Anneliesa Peart 

Rich County Clerk  


